
Registration is Open!

Legislative Reception

April 19, 2023 | 5:00p.m.‒7:00p.m.

Ohio Statehouse Atrium

Free to Attend

The Ohio Council of County Officials (OCCO) is hosting a legislative reception on April 19 
from 5 to 7 p.m. for county elected officials, members of the Ohio General Assembly, and 
statewide office holders. April is National County Government Month, and we look forward 
to celebrating the work of county government together. 

OCCO is an organization that unites the associations representing county auditors, 
commissioners, clerks of courts, coroners, engineers, prosecuting attorneys, recorders, 
treasurers, sheriffs and judges in order to promote sound, efficient and fiscally responsible 
government. 

Please contact Robin Garrett, CCAO Boards’ Liaison and Events Manager, at (614) 220-
0653 or rgarrett@ccao.org if you have any questions. We look forward to seeing you there!

Register Today

https://associationdatabase.com/aws/CCAO/registration/add_registrations_prompt?event_id=71595%26host=retain

